
 

 

 

 

 

Consent Item 

RE:  Geotechnical Services for New Police Station 

Department/Program:  Administration 

Explanation:  The City recently posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for geotechnical services 

for the new police station project.  The selected vendor will serve throughout the project, but the 

immediate need is to have boring and core samples done on the site to ensure that it is suitable to 

build on. 

 

Five responses were received from the following firms: 

Geotechnology Inc. 

Intertek 

SCI Engineering 

Shannon & Wilson 

Terracon 

 

The City’s owner’s representative, Naviagate, has reviewed the RFQ responses and determined that 

Geotechnology Inc. is the most qualified firm for this project.  The ultimate cost of the contract will 

depend on the hours worked and services performed, based on the attached cost sheet.  It is 

anticipated that the initial boring samples will be in the $8,000 to $12,000 range. 

 

 

Recommendation:  
 

Award the contract for geotechnical services for the new police station to Geotechnology Inc. 

 

 

 

Submitted By:  Eric Sterman 

Date:  3/5/21 

 

 

 

 


